

mission driven ~ donor supported

May 19, 2011

Mr. John LoBosco President Rotary Club of South Portland-Cape Elizabeth 21 Fessenden Rd Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107-9538

Dear Mr. Lobosco,

Times are tough, but you just made it easier for older people who are struggling.

I am so pleased that the Rotary Club of South Portland-Cape Elizabeth has joined us again this year to support Meals on Wheels through your \$500 donation. Your generosity is greatly appreciated.

Thank you for renewing your support and your loyalty throughout the years. If you have questions about our work or we can help you in any way, please call me at 396-6590.

Your gift has made a difference!

Sincerely

Laurence W. Gross

2010 - 2011 Annual Fund

Gift Date:

5/19/2011

Gift Amount:

\$500.00 Meals on Wheels

No goods or services were provided to you in exchange for your contribution.

Your 1st Stop for Answers on Aging